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08/04/2024 

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

 

As we close out the 2023-24 academic year, thank you parents for being an integral part of our 

success story.  

 

As we move on to the next academic year 2024-25, International Indian School, Ajman 

continues to adhere to the expectations of MOE and CBSE in the holistic development of the 

student community. 

 

In this regard our school has initiated shuffling of students from Grade 2 to 10 in order to 

maintain a balance of students of diverse capabilities & backgrounds across divisions.  

 

 Shuffling will allow the school student population to be evenly distributed in terms of 

their scholastic & co scholastic abilities and achieve a balance of cultural diversity in 

all classes.  

 Periodic shuffling promotes the development of social skills in children. It can help 

students have a new start as they are placed in a slightly different environment as some 

people around them change. 

 Shuffling is aimed at enhancing the teaching learning process, achieving academic 

excellence and better classroom management. 

 Shuffling will be conducted once every 3 years and no reshuffling will happen in 

between these stipulated time intervals except in cases where it is absolutely warranted. 

 

The school is mindful of some concerns that shuffling may seem to pose and it will deal 

effectively and proactively with these.  

 

We seek your cooperation in this regard and we hope together we will be able to prepare our 

children for a better future. 

 

 

Stay safe and healthy! 


